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In accordance with Paragraph 1 of the South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental 
Control (“DHEC”) Order dated May 7, 2021 and New-Indy Catawba LLC’s (“New-Indy”) Public 
Notification Plan dated May 17, 2021, New-Indy presents the following Public Notification.    

 

Description of Planned Activity:  

New-Indy currently operates one dredge unit on Aerated Stabilization Basin (ASB). New-Indy will 
initiate the use of a second dredge unit on the ASB to continue the removal of settled sludge from 
below the surface of the basin.   

 

Purpose of Planned Activity: 

The second unit will help  expedite the removal of the sludge accumulation in the ASB.   

 

Date of Planned Activity: 

New-Indy expects this activity to commence on September 18, 2021 and last for approximately a 
60-day period. After such the impacts of the two-dredge operation on the sludge blanket in the 
ASB will be further evaluated. 

 

Contact Information: 

New-Indy may be reached at catawba.info@new-indycb.com concerning this activity.   


